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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

| totally object to the proposed development at Bucklebury on the following grounds :-
* This is a proposed development on a Greenfield site adjacent to an AONB

*The increased traffic through Upper Bucklebury will be totally un- acceptable
*Damage to the Common - the increased footfall will be severley damaging to a delicate
Ecosystem of National importance

This development must not go ahead !

A.K.Beckett
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